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I oppose this bill.  It is over reaching and unrealistic. To e gotcha these changes 

would require tyranny. We live in a republic.  A representative republic. The stated 

change comes in the form of a declaration to reduce greenhouse gas emissions in 

Oregon consistent with practices to limit global warming to 1.5 degrees Celsius. We 

are 1.1 degrees Celsius above pre-industrial levels now. Capping average global 

temperature at 1.5 degrees C (equivalent to 2.7 degrees Fahrenheit) probably isn’t 

obtainable, and will never happen without complete socialism and hardships on 

everyone. 

Please oppose this bill.  It's not good for the people.  


